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Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia orana, Talofa Lava, ​Fakalofa Lahi Atu​, Malo e Lelei, 
Namaste, Hola, Ni hao, Xin chao 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers                                                           Week 6 Term 1, 2019 
 

Parent Teacher Interviews 
Thank you to the parents who attended our recent Parent 
Teacher Interviews.  We really appreciate you taking the 
time to meet with your child’s Teacher.  We hope that you 
gained some valuable insight into your child’s progress so 

far in school and how they have settled in to their new 
class.  We look forward to your continued support 

throughout the remainder of the school year. 
 

Junior School Botanic Gardens Trip 
 

The Year 2 students of Room 3, 4, 9 and 10 are going on 
a field trip to the Botanic Gardens next Thursday 14th 

March. 
 

The bus will leave school at 9:00 am sharp.  Please make sure your child is at 
school early.  Children must wear cover up shoes and bring a packed lunch. 

 
The cost for the trip is​ $5 per child​.  Please pay your money to your child's 

classroom teacher. 
 

Class Photos 
Class Photos will be taken next Wednesday 13th March. 
Photos will start at 9:00am.  Please make sure your child 

arrives at school on time and in full, clean and tidy uniform 
or they will miss out on their class photo. 

 

Late Children 
If your child is late to school, please make sure they come to the 

office to collect a late pass and have their name recorded to 
ensure they are marked “present” at school. 

 
 

Late children are missing out on class activities being taught in the first part of the 
morning resulting in them falling behind with their school work.  Please make sure 

your children are in school on time before school starts at 8:55am. 
 

 



Year 5 and 6 School Camp 
This year the senior school classes will be attending our biennial year 
5/6 camp at Camp Adair in Hunua.  This will take place in week 6 of 
Term 4 mid November.  This is just an early notice for your 
convenience with costs to be confirmed.  
 
This camp is a key part of the curriculum and all year 5 and 6 students are 
expected to participate.  Students not going on camp will still be expected to 
attend school.  
 
More camp information will be sent home at a later date. 

100% Attendance for this week 
Best class attendance award goes to Room 22 with 93.3%. 
Congratulations to Room 22. 
 
Students selected with 100% attendance award for this 
week are: 
Jacob Parahi Room 3 
Iziah Kitson Room 11 
Irelan Taauso Room 17 

Junior School Donations 
Our Junior School are in need of some clean ice cream 
containers and some childrens pants for when accidents 

happen.  If you have any spare pants or ice cream containers 
that you no longer need at home please send these to school. 

School App 
We have launched a school app!  You can download this to your apple or android 
device by visiting the school website, scroll to the bottom of the home page and 
click the “Download the LEABANK SCHOOL Mobile App”.  You can use this app 

to update your address and contact details, report an absence, catch up with 
weekly newsletters/photos and follow any other updates that will be uploaded to 
the app. 

Yours sincerely  
 
R W Maddren 
Principal 
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Computer course is full for this time round.  
 

You can still sign up for next course to come! - Pop in to the 
community centre to find out the dates and sign up for the 

next course.  Don’t miss out!  
 
 

For those who have registered, see you on Tuesday 12​th​ at 10am in Room 23. 
Just a reminder it’s on Tuesdays, Wednesdays & Thursdays from 10am-1.00pm for the 

next 3 weeks. 
 

Refreshments available, bring own lunch/snacks. 
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